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STANDING COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC ACCOUNTS 
May 2, 1991 

 
MINUTE NO. 28 

May 2, 1991 
 

 
1. PRESENT:  Mr. Van Mulligen in the Chair and Members Hopfner, Anguish, Britton, Lyons, Muller, Rolfes, and Swan. 
 
 Officials: 
 

Provincial Auditor's Office 
 
Wayne Strelioff, Provincial Auditor 
Fred Wendel, Assistant Provincial Auditor 
 
Comptroller's Office 
 
G. Kraus, Comptroller 
D. McMillan, Senior Analyst, Financial Management Branch 
 

2.  The following document was tabled: 
 
 PAC 35/91 — Saskatchewan Property Management Corporation: response to questions with respect to a job description in 

Security Services of SPMC, requested from the Department during its examination by the Public Accounts Committee last 
November of the Provincial Auditor's 1988-89 Report. 

 
3. The Committee resumed consideration of the 1988-89 Provincial Auditor's Report for the specific purpose of considering 

responses submitted to the Committee by SPMC in the context of that report. 
 
4. Public Hearing: Saskatchewan Property Management Corporation (Auditor's Report 1988-89) 
 

Witnesses: 
 
Ron Dedman, President 
 

5.  Mr. Dedman answered questions. 
 
6.  Statement by the Chairman: 
 

 The Chairman cautioned the Committee that the decision of whether questions should be asked with respect to individuals' 
personnel files or with respect to any matters lies with the Committee in each instance. 

 
7.  At 10:00 a.m. the sitting was suspended. 
 
8.  At 10:12 a.m. the sitting resumed.   
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9.  Questioning of Mr. Dedman was resumed. 
 
10. On a point of order raised by Mr. Swan objecting to Mr. Lyons's questions relating to the background of an individual 

prior to that person's employment with SPMC, the Chairman ruled that questions should relate to the fiscal year, 1988-89, 
the period under review with SPMC. 

 
11. It was moved by Mr. Muller: 
 

That the Committee proceed in camera, without recording and without transcription. 
 

After debate, the question being put on the motion, it was agreed to. 
 

Accordingly, at 10:20 a.m., the sitting proceeded in camera. 
 
At 10:40 a.m., the sitting was resumed in public. 
 

12. Questioning of Mr. Dedman was resumed. 
 
13. At 10:55 a.m. the Committee adjourned until Tuesday, May 7, 1991 at 9:00 a.m. 
 

Agenda: 
 
Further consideration of the 1989-90 Provincial Auditor's Report. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMITTEE CLERK                    CHAIRMAN 
Robert Vaive                       H.H. Van Mulligen 


